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June 7, 2018 

 

Sheriff Dave Marshak advised he has been notified of pending issues regarding the budget, and is aware 

of a press conference being held by the County Executive, Mr. Ken Waller. The issues are isolated 

between the County Council, the County Executive, and the (Former)Auditor. Regarding these pending 

issues, Sheriff Marshak shared “Despite any decisions made on our peripheral, we will continue to do the 

people’s business. We will provide continued service to our citizens, and provide for the safety of our 

community regardless of other county issues. I’m confident all sides will find compromise.” 
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